
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Hannes Dempewolf
Subject: Re: pigeon pea
Date: Monday, June 02, 2014 7:22:30 AM

Not sure. I'm guessing somewhere in India. Rajeev would probably know, and he would
 probably say at icrisat:). 

Scott 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 2, 2014, at 3:31 PM, "Hannes Dempewolf" <hannes.dempewolf@croptrust.org>
 wrote:

Hi Scott,

Since you are a legume guy, do you know of anyone who is doing serious work
 with pigeon pea wild relatives?

Cheers,
Hannes

-- 
Hannes Dempewolf
Scientist
Global Crop Diversity Trust
Platz der Vereinten Nationen 7
53113 Bonn, Germany
Office: +49 228 85427 115
Mobile: +49 171 1839227
www.croptrust.org
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